
Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 

From: Gary Larson [glarson@hinklelawfirm.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 4:45 PM 
To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Cc: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD; Kevin Klein (kklein@yatespetroleum.com) 
Subject: Cases 14776 and/T477j? 

Richard, 

On behalf of Yates Petroleum, this is to request that the Division dismiss Case Nos. 14776 and 14777. In its application 
in each of the cases, Yates requested approval of an 80 acre unit for the drilling of a directional well, based on its 
interpretation of Order No. R-12119. 

Subsequently, Yates has determined, with your input, that instead of requesting approval of 80 acre units for the wells it 
should file new applications requesting administrative approval of (i) exceptions to Rule 2 in Order No. R-12119, and (ii) 
nonstandard 40 acre units for the two directional wells. 

Gary 

Gary W.Larson 
Hinkle, Hensley, Shanor & 
Martin, LLP 
P.O. Box 2068 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 
505.982.4554 - office 
505.982.8623 -fax 
filarson@hinklelawfirm.com 

This message (including attachments) constitutes a confidential 
attorney-client or is otherwise a confidential communication from the 
law firm, Hinkle, Hensley, Shanor & Martin, L.L.P., that is covered by 
the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-
2521, and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to 
whom it is addressed. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt 
by, any unauthorized person. If you are not the intended recipient or 
received these documents by mistake or error, please do not read it 
and immediately notify us by collect telephone call to (505) 982-4554 
for instructions on its destruction or return. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution, action or reliance upon the contents ofthe 
documents is strictly prohibited. 
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